
Dear Parent, 

According to a recent survey on kids and reading, parents said that their children should read an average of 11 books this summer. Why do kids need to read over the summer? It is simple. If kids don’t read, they will find themselves going down the “Summer Slide”– this is not the playground slide, but rather the loss of reading and learning skills that occurs during the long break from school.

Here are a few easy ways to help your children fall in love with reading this summer:

· Give your kids the POWER OF CHOICE. Make a point to help your child find books that appeal to his or her interests. 

· Read EVERY DAY. Whether kids read print books or ebooks, the more they read, the better readers they become, and the better readers they become, the more they enjoy reading.

· Make books ACCESSIBLE. Having books available is key to helping kids love to read.

Above all, we believe that summer reading should be FUN, which is why we are asking your child to complete a reading project over the summer.   In addition to the reading assignment, there are some materials for math.   The projects are due the first day of school.   They will count as reading and math grades.  For your convenience, you are being provided with a printed copy of the summer reading expectations.  Project details and reading lists are  also found on our school’s Web site (Go to the elementary page>>under the ‘parent >> summer reading list’ drop down). 

http://riversidees.sharpschool.net/parents/summer_reading_list
Have a great summer, and happy reading!
Sincerely,

Riverside Elementary School Teachers and Administration









